
Town of Sunapee 

Trustee of the Trust Funds 

 

January 27, 2017 

Chairman Stephen White called the meeting to order at the 

Sunapee Town Meeting Hall at 5:20. Attending: Chairman 

White and Lena Welch 

First act of business was discussing the Raymond Leone 

scholarship fund as we need to write a check to Connor Mckee 

for $ 500.00 from this fund. Lena motioned to accept and Steve 

second the motion. Steve  will take the check to the school on 

Monday. 

Chairman then made Lena aware of the fact that there will be 

another meeting to discuss the Abigale Brown Trust fund. With 

there being no more business to discuss Chairman White 

adjourned the meeting at 5:40.  

 

Submitted by, 

Lena Welch Trustee and Sectary 


